
Aylesbury  High  School  Non Uniform  Day  Dress  Code 

   

The following guidelines have been put together following requests from students in Student Voice 

meetings. We appreciate there will be more informality in the dress that is worn on non uniform days 

compared to the usual school uniform.  

   

● Outdoor clothes (eg coats, thick scarves, hats, gloves) should not be worn in and around school  

● A head covering is permitted for religious reasons. The student’s face should be visible at  

 all times   

● No unnatural hair colouring is allowed  

● Facial and body jewellery is not to be worn in school, with the exception of stud earrings in  

the ear lobe  

● Subtle make up is allowed  

● Blouses/shirts/t-shirts/jackets should have  a reasonably high neckline  

● Sleeveless tops are acceptable as long as straps are at least 6cm wide: spaghetti straps  

and bra tops are not permitted.  No clothing should reveal bare midriffs  

● Skirts and shorts should be of an appropriate length and not be excessively short or revealing 

(if you hold your arms by your side with your fingers stretched out, your skirt or shorts should 

be at least as long  as  this)  

● Footwear should be sufficient to allow you to move around buildings safely, eg flip-flops should 

 not  be  worn  

● Denim can  be worn  

● Leggings  are   allowed   

● Clothing that has slogans which may cause offence to others may not be worn  


